
NEWS RELEASE: APRIL 2019 
 
Coos County Assessor’s Office Appraisers will be conducting on-site inspections 
throughout the entire county through September.  They’ll be documenting new 
structures added and old structures removed during the past year in order to 
maintain an accurate Real Property inventory. 
 
Appraisers will be driving vehicles clearly marked with the Coos County ASSESSOR 
logo, and wearing a fluorescent yellow/green safety vest with the Coos County 
Assessor’s Office logo on the front and the word “ASSESSOR” on the rear. 
 
In most cases, Appraisers will NOT need to enter the structure, but will annotate 
changes observable from the street or driveway.  In some cases, our staff will 
need to enter your building to conduct the inspection. 
 
If your property has new structures added or old structures removed during the 
past year and you desire advance notice of our inspection, please call us at (541) 
396-7900 or email appraisers@co.coos.or.us with your contact information (both 
phone and email).  We’ll reply prior to visiting you. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Steve Jansen 
Coos County Assessor 
sjansen@co.coos.or.us 
Coos County Assessor's office 
250 N. Baxter 
Coquille OR 97423 
541-396-7901 
http://www.co.coos.or.us/Departments/Assessors.aspx 
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